News from CARL M. HILD
Former Health Educator
Present Deputy Director
Social Health Services

You are responsible for your
own wellbeing. If you want to

be healthy you must . . . .oops!

| have to remember that
| have a new position in the
Agency. Leaving Health Educa-
tion is hard, It has been my
baby for over four years and

preventative Hﬂimmﬂ
always hold a priority in my
mlrlll.

thought my new position
“ﬁlln:ﬂhi“,
but this first month has had
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